



23033 Northline Road ● Taylor, Michigan 48180–4694 ● Telephone (734) 374-1200 ● Fax: 734-287-6083

Taylor School District,

Our Board of Education is pleased to announce the approval of permanent appointments for key leadership positions within the school district. At last night's Board of Education meeting, Michael Wegher was officially appointed as Superintendent, and Emily Graham as Assistant Superintendent of Elementary Education and Resiliency.

Both Michael and Emily have been serving in these roles on an interim basis, and their dedication, leadership and exceptional contributions have been evident throughout their tenure. The Board of Education is confident that their wealth of experience, passion for education and commitment to the success and well-being of our students make them the ideal for these critical positions.

We'd like to extend our heartfelt congratulations to both Michael and Emily on their well-deserved appointments. We look forward to continuing to work together to provide the best possible education for our students.

Please join us in welcoming Superintendent Michael Wegher and Assistant Superintendent Emily Graham to their permanent positions. We are excited about the future and the positive impact they will undoubtedly have on the educational landscape of Taylor.